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Jazz Loft Summer Camp Offers Unique Experience for 
Young Musicians, July 22-27 

Stony Brook, NY- If there is a young musician in your home looking for a unique experience this 
summer, then the Loft School of Jazz Summer Camp from July 22-27 may be just the swingin’ 
time they are looking for. 

This summer camp program is geared towards providing student musicians a chance to explore 
jazz through performing, improvising, listening, music theory, and learning about the unique 
story behind jazz. There is no better place on Long Island to provide access to all these elements 
of jazz than The Jazz Loft, located at 275 Christian Avenue in Stony Brook.  

The LSJ summer camp is a week of fun, playing, learning, and meeting new musicians who love 
jazz. Special guests arrive to add to the excitement of the week as do the culminating concerts 
outdoors in the front lawn making it always be a celebratory and fun event. This program is open 
to students of all instruments and all levels from grades 7-12.  

The Loft School of Jazz Summer Camp is led by Chris Donohue, who also heads the Loft’s 
School of Jazz program throughout the school year, and Tom Manuel, the President and Founder 
of the Jazz Loft. For more information about the jazz camp, visit https://www.thejazzloft.org/
summer-jazz-camp-2024 or call (631) 751-1895 to learn more. 
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